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On July 9 the writers inspected the Woodbury Township dump 
site and found the following conditions to exist. 

The wet scrap disposal trench has been filled. The trench 
contains metal d~umsj cardboard, rubber, wet scrap and miscel- 
laneous waste products. The unloading dock is no longer used 
because of the o~,erflowing of the trench material in that 
vicinity. Waste has been dumped all around the trench and it 
appears that unsuccessful attempts have been made to shovel it 
back in. Because of the decision not to llne the trenches, a 
definite hazard exists in regard to ground water pollution. A 
fire hazard also exists. One hundred yards to the east a new 
unlined trench has been excavated but no waste has been dumped 
here. 

A survey of the area showed that no residential construction is 
developing, nor has there been any construction activity in t~le 
last year. 
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